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Hand Creek Bridge Closed     
 

The Hand Creek Bridge located on the Sylvia Lake Road, Forest Road 
#538B, on the Tally Lake District of the Flathead National Forest is 
closed.  The bridge is unsafe for travel. It is anticipated the bridge may be 
closed all summer.   
 
Access to the area, including the Sylvia Lake Campground, may be 
accessed by the Star Meadow, Griffin and Sheppard Creek Roads.  
 
For more information please contact the Tally Lake District at 758-5204.   
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